
The Marine Physical Laboratory (MPL) at world-renowned Scripps Institution of Oceanography at 
the University of California San Diego is currently seeking inquisitive, motivated undergraduates 
with exceptional aptitude for quantitative science and technology to apply for the 2025 MPL 
Summer Internship Program. 

 




